
  Southwark Governors’ Association  
 
All governors are welcome. All schools are encouraged to send at least one 
representative.  
 
Thursday 25 November 2021 at 18:00      Online             
 
18:00 Welcome from Martin Deutz, Chair                                                         
  
 A message from Cllr Jasmine Ali, Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 

Children, Young People and Education 
  
An update from Nina Dohel, Director of Education, on the current situation in 
schools 
 

18:40 Update on Southwark Stands Together (SST), Maureen Gabbidon, Chair of 
Governors, Charlotte Sharman Primary School 
 

18:50  Annual General Meeting 
 
Nominations for the Management Committee – 3 vacancies 
Election of Chair 
Election of Vice Chair/s 
Appointment of representatives:   Schools Forum 
 

19:00  Factors leading to exclusions and preventative measures that schools could 
apply, Southwark Family Early Help team 
 

19:25 Internal exclusions, Steve Morrison, Headteacher, Kingsdale Foundation 
School  
 

19:40 Reports from governor representatives: 
Marcin Jagodzinski, St Michael’s College – Education Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 

19:50 Q&A 
 

19:55 AOB  
 

20:00   Close 
 

 Date of next meeting: 
  
Thursday 17 March 2022 

  
 


